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Sara Summersett McGhee <ssummersett@yahoo.com> 
To: bosone@edcgov.us 
Cc: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Mr. Hidahl, 

Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 11:41 AM 

Please fight for our children to be back in school full time. My son attends Oak Meadow in El Dorado Hills, 

and we were to go back almost full time on February 1st. But the latest moves by our governor have now 
silenced that from happening. His moves are unacceptable as there is absolutely no science to his latest 
'rule of law' to have students now 4 feet apart. Somehow he found billions in his budget at the end of 2020 
and said he wanted schools to be reopened. Then just a few days ago, his Department of Public Health 
basically came out and said that now kids must sit 4 feet apart. We all know this is not feasible in public 
classrooms. What does he want or rather what do the powerful teacher unions want? Do they want the 
vaccine? If that's the case why don't I see teachers in the street with signs saying that is what they want? 
The carrot will continue to dangle at the desires of teacher unions. It is so obvious who is paying if paying 
our governor off and everyone sees it, millions of upset parents throughout the state. I urge you to fight for 
our kids as you know this is unbelievable and unconstitutional. Our kids have a right to a decent public 
education and the one they are getting now at 2.5 hours per day is subpar, at that. Please don't sit back and 
watch this from a far, please fight on the behalf of your constituents and the next generation of children. 

Regards, 

Sara McGhee 
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